
 

 

 

 

 

 

2 October 2020 
 
 
Dear Oakleigh Grammar Parents 
 

RE:  School Operations Update – Term Four 2020 
 

I write to confirm arrangements for the start of term four following last weekends’ announcement from our 
Premier advising that some students will be returning to School earlier than previously indicated. 
 

Tuesday 6 October to Friday 9 October: 

• ELC Students commence term four on campus  

• All Arrowsmith students commence term four on campus 

• Prep to Year 12 continue Remote Learning at home 

• Year 12 students and those studying VCE Unit 4 subjects will be sitting the GAT on campus on 
Wednesday 7 October 

• On-campus supervision continues for approved students 
 

From Monday 12 October: 

• All students from ELC to Year 6, all Arrowsmith Students and those in Years 11 and 12 return to on-
campus learning 

• Year 10 will return to on-campus learning on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday every week, whilst 
undertaking Remote Learning at home every Monday and Friday until further notice 

• Years 7 to 9 will continue Remote Learning at home until further notice 

• On-campus supervision continues for approved students 
 

We anticipate that all students will return to on-campus learning by the end of October, subject to confirmation 
by our State Premier.   
 

Our bus service will resume this term.  Parents of students in Years 3 to 6 who normally access our bus 
service are requested to contact our Bus Coordinator, Mrs Helen Kennington to confirm use of this service for 
this term.  Email:  bus_coordinator@oakleigh.grammar.vic.edu.au 
 

Oakleigh Grammar has a detailed COVID Safe Policy to ensure we prioritise the safety of all students and 
staff whilst on campus.  Specific information about arrival / departure times and campus access gates will be 
advised early next week. 
 

I know our staff are very excited about the prospect of resuming face to face teaching and learning, and I am 
very much looking forward to seeing our students back on campus.   
 

Stay Safe 
Stay Well 
God Bless 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mark Robertson 
Principal 
B Ed, M Ed St, AMACEL, MACE, AFAIM, MAICD 
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